STG Logistics

.+ Our People Are the Difference

NOTICE: Change in NBG Export Window Hours

Dear Business Partner,

Effective Monday, January 9th our export receiving window hours in North Bergen, NJ will
be changing as follows:

7:00am - 3:30pm - Monday through Friday.

If you have any concerns, please reach out to your local STG contact.

v Xinks



